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Message from United Nations Volunteers 

 

“United Nations Volunteers (UNV) sends its warm congratulations on the 
occasion of the Inauguration of Hong Kong Institute of Volunteers and the 
Forum on “Building Impact in Volunteering”. 

Over the past forty or more years, the Agency for Volunteer Service (AVS) has 
played a pivotal role in leading and promoting volunteerism in Hong Kong. This 
new initiative of AVS and the Forum will help advance excellence in 
volunteering and promote a productive partnership between the private sector 
and volunteer-involving organizations. 

UNV take this opportunity to commend AVS for its long-standing leadership role 

and wish the new initiative and the Forum a great success.” 

 


